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12/2/2021

Dear Care Coordination Partners, 

In November we issued new membership ID cards to our Blue Plus members. On the card a message “Activate your online account today!” was added to streamline registration for online accounts.  

This message is being interpreted by some members as needing to activate their membership ID card. If members reach out to you, please let them know they do not need to activate or register their membership ID card. Members may choose to follow the instructions if they would like to activate their online account.
An online account enables members and their authorized representative’s quick access to important health info, resources, and the ability to send a secure message to customer service:
· Claims 
· Deductibles
· Coverage information

· Member ID card
· Wellness tools/programs
· Find a Doctor tool
· Common forms
Please reach out to your Partner Relations Consultant if you have any questions. 

Thank you,
Partner Relations Team | Government Markets 
Partner.Relations@bluecrossmn.com
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Manager: Stormy Church

Consultants:  Melinda Heaser   | Kim Pirkl   |  Nissa Roberts   |  Ricky Vang |  Kim Flom-Brooks[image: image2.png]
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